
 

 

August 27, 2018 
 
 
City of Miami Beach 
1700 Convention Center Drive 
Miami Beach, FL 33139 
 
Dear Mr. Mayor and City Commissioners, 
 
On behalf of the Super Bowl 2020 Host Committee, I am once again pleased to present you 
with a proposal to support this epic game. 
 
As you know, when 2020 arrives it will have been over ten years since an NFL Super Bowl 
has been played in South Florida. We could not have arrived at this point without total 
cooperation and contributions across the region. 
 
Thank you for your continued support.  As a part of this partnership we are excited and look 
forward to holding key and highly visible events in and around Miami Beach.  Especially the 
use of the Miami Beach Convention Center for the NFL Experience, Media Center, Radio 
Row, and NFL Social Media Communication Center.  We already have inquiries from the 
media for live feed from the beach and public areas.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
Rodney Barreto 
Chairman 
Super Bowl Host Committee 2020 
The Miami Tower 
100 SE 2nd Street, Suite 2310 
Miami, Fl 33130 
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